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Dear Ms. Gilroy,
RE: Modifications to the Oversight of Ratl Fixed Guideway System Safety
Please accept this letter as notice of the following event:

Topic: House Bill 13-1103 - Conceming Modifications to the Public Utility Commission’s Oversight of Rail
Fixed Guideway System Safety

Statute Citations: 58 40-2-109(2){b) and 40-18-105(2)(b}, C.R.S.

Statute Language: The director of the public utilities commission shall provide written notice to the
revisor of statutes once the federal grant moneys made available under the “Moving Ahead for Progress in
the 21st Century Act”, 49 U.5.C. sec. 5329, have been awarded to the state. This subsection (2) takes
effect upon the receipt by the revisor of statutes of such written notice.

Triggering Date: The Colorado Public Utilities Commission was notified by the Federal Transit
Administration of the award of grant moneys made available under the “Moving Ahead for Progress in the

21st Century Act”, 49 U.5.C. sec. 5329 on April 26, 2017.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Dr. Pamela Fischhaber, Chief of
Rail/Transit Safety at pamela.fischhaber@state.co.us or at 303-894-2529.
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Doug Degfin,
Colorado Public Utilities Commission

Sincerely,

Director

Cc: Dr. Pamela Fischhaber, PUC
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